
Class 2 Newsletter – Happy New Year – Welcome back!

Spring 2022.

We will be exploring, investigating and challenging ourselves to learn lots of new things in our
spring term curriculum journey.

French

We will revise our knowledge of
colours and then move onto the
names of shops and the produce

that they sell.  For example:
boucherie, boulangerie …

Computing
– we will

continue to
develop our skills using our school
360 platform.  We need to learn to

find the keys speedily on the
keyboard too to maximise the time

in our lessons.  We will use
programs to create music, to

change the colour and size of our
text, make a chart and a

pictogram.

In English, we will explore fiction, non-fiction and poetry.  We will
investigate a variety of spoken language, composition, reading,
comprehension and grammar, using a variety of texts to deepen our
understanding.

Reading Common Exception Words Phonics Spelling Test

Writing Punctuation Grammar

To develop the childrens’ love of reading we will be using our Pie
Corbett texts in our special class reading time just before lunch.

R.E We will continue a journey
from Epiphany to Easter, we will

also investigate the names of
some sacred places that people

may visit linked to their own
personal beliefs.

Art / Design & Technology

This term
we will be
taking
inspiration
from Monet
and Van Gogh as we create some
beautiful landscape and cityscape
artwork.In D&T we will explore how
to join fabric to make our very own
colourful hand puppets.

Maths

In year 1, we will begin this term by
exploring methods of adding and
subtracting numbers up to 20, we will then
move on to numbers up to 50 before using
our amazing comparing skills as we look at
length, weight and capacity measurement.

In year 2, we will be extending our knowledge of making equal groups
by making these groups into multiplication and division calculations.
We will explore different ways to record data, investigate the
properties of shapes, and also dive into fractions.

Science

In our first half term we will be investigating
the human body, our senses,
and what we need to survive.

After half term it’s time to
get growing! We will design
and plant our allotment
space and closely observe
how plants grow by planting our own ‘bean in
a bag!’

The lives of the Native Americans at the time
of Pocahontas is quite interesting, we are

going to look at the landscape they were living
with and develop a
variety of map skills

too!

In 1666, a huge fire broke out!  We are going
to learn all about where this fire started and

why it took so long to stop!

Reminders: Homework is linked to our learning in Class 2 or our personal targets e.g. the reading or spellings of sounds or words.  Please
remember our spelling tests will continue to be on a Tuesday and words are in homework diaries to practice.  Reading is encouraged a
minimum of three times per week, please make sure an adult makes a comment and diaries are signed ☺.  PE will continue to mainly be on a
Thursday with Mrs Lee-Turner with Gymnastics as the focus in Spring 1 and Football in Spring 2.  So, unless you are told otherwise please
ensure you wear your school PE kit – plain black/navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts, red crew neck t-shirt and plain red hoody/school jumper.
Thank you!




